

SAVE to hold annual dinner June 20

Posted Jun 12, 2018 at 8:00 AM

Saugus Action Volunteers for the Environment issued the following press release

Saugus Action Volunteers for the Environment will hold its Annual Meeting and Dinner on Wednesday, June 20, 2018, at the Continental Restaurant, Route 1 North, Saugus (social hour begins at 6:30 p.m., dinner buffet to begin at approximately 7:15 p.m.).

The public is cordially invited and we hope you can join us for the mixed buffet consisting of garden salad, baked ziti, baked stuffed chicken, sole Florentine, potato and vegetable, ice cream dessert, coffee and tea. The cost is \$21 per person.

The evening includes a short guest presentation entitled "Plastics in the Environment." Eric Magers, executive director & program coordinator, and Josh Sheridan of Seaside Sustainability, Inc. of Gloucester will share their experiences in educating the public about the dangers that plastics are presenting to our environment today — on land, in the ocean, and in our bodies — as well as their successful effort to achieve a single-use plastic bag ban in Gloucester.

SAVE will also honor one of its members, Debra Panetta, for her consistent and unwavering efforts to promote a better quality of life in Saugus by working not only to prevent expansion of the Wheelabrator facilities, but also toward the capping and closure of the ash pile in Saugus.

For further information or to download the Annual Dinner response coupon, go to either http://www.saugussave.org. You may also contact Ann at adevlin@aisle10.net or Carol at 1-978-208-8321.

Please let us know if you are able to join us for a fun and informative evening — as well as a wonderful buffet dinner and numerous raffles — as soon as possible, but no later than June 15.

Free parking is available on site, and the facility is accessible for the disabled.